
 Dr. Kowsar Rota Jangua 

Dear Intern of Infectious Diseases Department 

  

Succeeding in serving patients and reducing their pain is a gift that God Almighty 

bestowed on you. 

According to the comments of the Head of the Infectious Diseases Department, we want 

to show our utmost gratitude for your enthusiasm and effort in all patients and hospital 

affairs, observance of professional ethics, behaviors, and attentiveness in improving your 

scientific knowledge and obtaining advisors’ experiences. 

We hope you continue your path of success toward future scientific endeavors and 

professional experiences in your patient wellbeing. 

  

Dr. Seyed Reza Rais Karami 

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs of Imam Khomeini Hospital Complex 

 


